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Project update 
 

Jackson Avenue 
On Friday, October 26, Jackson Ave. will be CLOSED – LOCAL TRAFFIC ONLY between 

Fairbanks Ave. and Minnesota Ave.  This closure is required for the construction of a lift 
station, terminal manhole, gravity sewer main and the force mains on Jackson Ave. 

 
Between Minnesota Ave. and the proposed lift station, Jackson Ave. should be open to local 

traffic.  However, there will be times when Jackson Ave., between the lift station and 
Fairbanks Ave., will be closed to all traffic due to the depth of the sewer being installed and 

the limited width of the available right of way. 

 
 

Stay informed 
 

 Updates to the construction schedule will be posted regularly on the Fairbanks web page 
cityofwinterpark.org/fairbanks. 

 
 To receive email updates follow these steps: 

 Visit the Fairbanks web page cityofwinterpark.org/fairbanks  

 Click on “Sign up here for email updates” button to enter your email information 
 Select the “Fairbanks AveNews” subscription 
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